
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

There seems to be no comprehensive Council strategy to deal with increasing flows of people 
and traffic into Manly. Access roads are becoming thoroughfares which leads to reduced traffic 
safety, increased noise and tailpipe pollution, and lower quality of life for residents. It will 
negatively impact all residents of Manly, Fairlight and surrounding villages. 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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